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RoHs Statement

In accordance with the application of the RoHs Directive, as steel supplier  we inform that the products supplied 
by our company are not included whithin the scope of this Directive. The reason is that they are not considered 
as Electrics and Electronics equipment or components. They are therefore free of any kind of related 
certification.

All offered steel grades do not content in their composition, deliberately, any substance which is regulated by this 
Directive in concentrations bigger than permitted (exemptions included);  so, they can be incorporated in your 
products and process with total guarantee of compliance.   

Sincerely,

Quality Department
www.ausasteel.com


